

Tel.: 613-679-4093 / Fax: 613-679-4939

email: aphydro@hawk.igs.net

March 15, 2011

Ms. Kristen Walli Ontario Energy Board P. O. Box 2319 2300, Yonge Street 26<sup>th</sup>, Floor Toronto, On M4P 1E4

Dear Madame:

**Subject:** 2011 Incentive Regulation Distribution Rate Adjustments Application: File Number: EB-2010-0089

Hydro 2000 Inc. accepts all the recommendation of the Board Staff Submission included in the letter dated March 9, 2011.

Please contact the undersigned for any information.

Ene C Bareline

Yours truly,

Rene Beaulne Manager/CEO 613-679-4093